
 
 
From: Jill Stewart <jstewart@clinellc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 3:07 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Tristen Cantelli <tcantelli@clinellc.com>; Josh Costa <jcosta@clinellc.com> 
Subject: Permit # B-22-418 , 605 Willard Ave Newington CT. 06111, AT&T Project CTL05403 
 
Good Afternoon, 
    Please find attached photos as well as Final BP and FCCA. This project is now complete.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything further.  
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State of Connecticut

Town of Newington
200 Garfield Street Newington, CT 06111 (860) 665-8580

Keith Chapman
Town Manager CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION Douglas C. Jourdan

Chief Building Official

OFFICE OF: BUILDING OFFICIAL

DATE OF APPROVAL: June 21, 2022  

This is to certify that the installation of a/an Alteration/Renovation-C authorized
under B-22-418  issued to Allison Conwell Centerline Communications LLC or
his/her authorized agent, located at 605 WILLARD AVE
Newington CT 06111 has been completed and is in substantial compliance with
the Connecticut State Building Code.

______________________________________
March 10, 2023
_____________________________

Douglas C. Jourdan, Chief Building Official Date

TO:  NEWINGTON TOWN OF 

605 WILLARD AVE

Newington CT 06111

Phone: (860) 665-8580 Fax: (860) 665-8577
www.newingtonct.gov




